Gabrielle Allan

From: sysadmin@interlated.com.au on behalf of Gardens of Stone <sysadmin@interlated.com.au>
Sent: Thursday, 12 October 2023 5:23 PM

To: Gabrielle Allan

Cc: jrobens@interlated.com.au; keith.muir6@bigpond.com

Subject: Angus Place mod 8 and West Coal Services mod 5 submission

| have made a reportable political donation:
No

| would like my name withheld: No

Michael Holt

mjholt 99@yahoo.com

17 Cambridge St Paddington
Sydney, NSW. 2021

| am objecting to the proposal:
Yes

| have been a regular visitor to The Gardens of Stone area over the last 25 years.

| have seen this area in its previously undamaged state and am appalled at the present degradation and destuction
that has been allowed to take place to the area.

Please stop any prevent any further damage to the area by irresponsible coal mining practices and also retain the
natural values of the area where possible by restricting over visitation by commercial enterprise.

No

YES

As a very frequent visitor to this are | have seen the extensive damage that has been done causing fracture of
bordering pagodas.

The draining creeks and swamps are valuable survival habitats for all the wildlife of the area and must be protected.
Please protect this water source for the population.

With the uncertainty of future Climate Change weather no risk to the water supply should exist.






